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Berkeley Bagwell Gomez – Campus 
Outreach, San Diego – 
bgomez@cosandiego.org  
Prayers: 
• Pray for our one-week summer 

discipleship program June 14-21 in 
Orlando, Florida. We have 26 students 
coming with us to learn how to grow in 
their faith and share the Gospel with 
others. We will be doing two evangelistic 
outreaches in downtown Disney. Please 
pray that our staff & students get to share 
the gospel with many who need Jesus!  

God Story:  
• The spring semester has come to an end & 

we are so thankful for how God worked! 
At our end of year bash on May 21st, Emily 
& Aslyn both shared how they gave their 
lives to Christ in the past few months. It 
was so sweet to hear their testimonies & 
praise God for the opportunity I had to be 
a part of their stories. Afterwards, one of 
our student leaders, Cassie, asked me for 
the John Bible study I have led. She said 
“That is a powerful Bible study and I want 
to go through it with my friend who needs 
Jesus!” Praise the Lord for new laborers 
being raised up in the spiritual harvest! 

 
Bryce Staggs – Interim Pastor - Cedar 
Grove Baptist Church in Fountain Inn. 
brycestaggs@gmail.com 
Prayers: 
• We have started a new lady’s Bible study, 

pray the Lord would open their hearts to 
the truths of Scripture. 

• Pray Cedar Grove would continue to heal 
in their relationships with one another and 
look forward to what Christ will do. 

Cassie - Office Manager of a Non-Profit in 
West Africa  - Desert.land2020@gmail.com 
Prayers: 
• For the Lord to give us wisdom on the 

legal & financial side of the nonprofit.  
Pray the government will give final 
approval by June 20. 

• For teammates arriving on the field in 
another city to arrive and adjust well. 

• For the rains to come to help cool down. 
• I have made a “Prayer Drive Video” to 

show my city and how you can pray for 
us. Email David@rockycreek.church. 

God Story:  
• This past month people are starting to 

truly welcome us and there is a small 
feeling of community and belonging.  One 
Saturday the WMU ladies from our local 
church came to greet us at our house.  
They were super encouraging and 
welcoming.  We got to participate in the 5 
year anniversary of the Pastor. We 
“accidently” 
stepped into 
the women’s 
choir that day, 
so we joined in 
and had fun. 

 
Holli Baker – Serving in Asia – 
bakerstoasia@gmail.com  
Prayers: 
• Praise God for helping us on this first leg 

of our travels.  Please pray for our three 
kids as we will be traveling quite a bit 
during the month of June, trying to visit 
our current and potential supporters. 

• We continue to ask the Lord to open the 
borders to Asia.  Please ask that God 
would give us wisdom and discernment on 
when is the right time for our family to 
return to Asia. 

God Story:  
• In 2020 we are expecting to be able to go 

back into Asia.  A remarkable answer to 
prayer is that we will be going into a city 
in the northern part where Rocky Creek 
has sent teams in the past.  In fact, before 
Richard Kilpatrick (RC Member) died, he 
repeatedly asked when we would go to 
this city.  God’s timing is always right, so 
now when we return to Asia, we will get to 
work in this city that RC and Richard have 
worked and prayed in. 


